
Statement by First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
Tuesday, 18 April 2017.

"Following (Edi) Rama's statement about a union between Albania and Kosovo, I want to briefly
note that this is yet another confirmation that the creation of a Greater Albania is a common
platform of all Albanians, which poses the most serious threat to peace and stability in the
Balkans and Europe.
  
I ask the international community - what would happen if (Prime Minister) Vucic said that
unification of Serbia with the Republic of Srpska would be possible if we didn't join the EU? I'm
sure everyone would react and accuse Serbia of being a threat to peace.

Therefore, I'm asking the EU, US, UK and others, how long will you keep silent while someone
is threatening Serbia?

Or is silence a sign of approval?", says the statement by Head of Serbian diplomacy Ivica
Dacic.
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